
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/22/2020 6:39:16 PM

First name: Judy

Last name: Goette

Organization: 
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Comments: I am a senior citizen who does not want e-bikes. All motorized vehicles should not be allowed on

National Forest trails. 

 

An estimated 60,000 miles of US Forest Service trails are already open to e-bike use. Across all public lands,

millions of miles of roads and motorized trails are open to e-bikes. Why needlessly expand access?

 

Motorized bikes travel further and faster into the backcountry. Traveling up to 20-30 mph, e-bikes disrupt wildlife,

impact habitat, and ruin the small portion of public lands that are quietly free from motorized vehicles.

 

Allowing e-bikes will increase trail use and the likelihood of reckless off-trail travel, further impacting ecosystems

and causing erosion.


